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Dear Parents,
Namaskar!!

In our ongoing commitment to building a more inclusive, responsive, and student-centered
environment, we are pleased to share that the school has implemented a structured Suggestion &
Concerns Box System across all corridors, starting today.

 Through this system, students are encouraged to share:
 - Creative ideas to make the school experience better for everyone (Yellow Box)
 - General concerns such as hygiene, transport, canteen, safety, etc. (Green Box)
 - Academic concerns or suggestions (Blue Box)
 - Bullying-related concerns, which are handled with complete confidentiality (Red Box)

Each concern or idea will be reviewed carefully by the respective Heads, and appropriate action will
be taken. Bullying-related complaints will be submitted directly to the school's Anti-Bullying
Committee for confidential review and timely resolution.

To reinforce transparency and accountability, a dedicated display board titled 'You Spoke, We Acted'
will be updated weekly. It will showcase the actions taken on genuine student concerns and the
implementation of constructive suggestions. Please note that bullying-related matters will not be
displayed publicly to ensure strict confidentiality.

In addition, the student who submits the best creative idea each month will be honoured as the
Bright Thinker of the Month and will be acknowledged in the school assembly.

We believe this initiative not only empowers students but also strengthens the trust between school
and home. We request you to encourage your child to use this platform responsibly.

Warm regards,

 Principal (Officiating)
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